
Dam Report Nov. 2023 

Submitted by:  Ed Zimmermann, Dam Chairperson 

Annual dam inspection was performed by Kiley. Some minor issues were noted, nothing major other 

than what we are aware of. Of note is one area has disturbed Rip-rap. Appears to be that an individual 

had been throwing the rocks into the lake. Some minor tree removal is listed. I will review the inspection 

with the committee and give a report on further actions that we will take. 

Dam inspection was $650.00 

  


